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Dear Roy B. Kelley Families,

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. I am thrilled to
introduce myself as your new Principal. I am honored to serve you and
your children.  I have served in education for 25 years in surrounding
districts as a General Education Teacher K-6, Literacy Coach, Special
Education Teacher, Literacy Coordinator, Assistant Principal and now as
Principal. The past few weeks have been wonderful. Meeting your
children and many of you has me smiling from ear to ear. 
I am a wife and a mother of two daughters. My oldest Izabella, is away
at college at St. Bonaventure, she is a junior. My youngest Sofia, is a
senior at Lew-Port and she will attend St. Bonaventure in the fall. My
husband Richard runs our family business The Country Cottage
Restaurant in Pendleton. Family and food are great passions of mine
along with literacy and learning.

 I want to hear from you, the families of Roy B. Kelley. I have included a
link to a brief survey below. My hope is that you will take some time to
let me know what you love about Roy B. Kelley. This is a beautiful school 
filled with hardworking teachers and staff who want what is best for
your child. Each day we welcome your child with warmth, love and
kindness.  Together, we will provide the very best elementary
experience for your child. 
Warmly,
Aliscia Krecisz 

African American Culture Celebration 

Click Below 

 Parent Survey

We traveled to the High School to enjoy the Sankofa African Drum &  
Dance performance. Children watched and were invited to participate in
this incredible experience.  Students were excited about this event and

were impressed with the dancers and the music. 

https://forms.gle/Po7urMdonJrqDgzc7
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Kindness Spirt Week 

Reminders

Please keep your
child home if they
are experiencing
signs of illness. 

2/15 PTA Family Dance
Party 6:00-8:00

2/22 PTA Skate Land  
5:30-8:00

Winter Recess
February 19-23


